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● Our staff and students are eagerly anticipating the Winter Break! We hope our

parents, caregivers, students, and staff can take some time off to recharge during
this extended break.

● We continue to have staffing impacted significantly during cold and flu season. For
the safety of students, ALEX was closed to students on 12/13/2023 due to a high
percentage of staff members being symptomatic for COVID-19 and suspected
influenza. All other schools remained open on that date. We were able to have
school for elementary and middle school students on 12/14/2023 and were able to
have school for all students in ALEX on 12/15/2023.

● STEP projections for the following school year(s) remain the same. We are
currently finalizing plans for the proposed cost for Phase 1, which is remodeling the
current CVSEC footprint to allow for additional accessible bathrooms in STEP and
SUN and additional classroom space in STEP.

● The first semester ends on January 19, 2024. We look forward to celebrating our
students' success and progress at CVSEC this semester!

Providing all students with the opportunities necessary to be successful in their
home, school and community in a safe and nurturing environment.


